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Third Grade 
Teachers and Emails

Ms. Katsoulos (202)
epkatsoulos@cps.edu

Mrs. Paparodopoulos (201)
rmpaparodopoulos@cps.edu

Mr. King (204)
jtking3@cps.edu

Ms. Aguilar (201)
(CPS email available soon)

Mrs. Lambe-Herman
cslambeherma@cps.edu

Ms. Garrison
dgarrison1@cps.edu

If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not 

hesitate to email us!

NEWSLETTER

Notes
Welcome back!  We are delighted to start the new school year with your 

children!  

SCHEDULE
Students will see their own homeroom teachers for Language Arts and Math (Note: Until Mrs. Papa gets 
back, students in 201 Homeroom will have Language Arts with Ms. Katsoulos and Math with Mr. King).  
They will switch at various times of the day.  All third grade students will see Mrs. Paparodopoulos (Mrs. 

Aguilar until Mrs. Papa comes back) for Social Studies, Ms. Katsoulos for Writing, and Mr. King for 
Science.  NOTE: Room 201 has Physical Education on Fridays, Room 202 has it on Tuesdays, and Room 

204 has it on Fridays as well, so please be sure to to send your child to school that day with their gym shoes!
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Homework
 Each Monday, students will receive a newsletter (like this one) attached to their homework for the 
week. The homework will be due on Friday, but we will be discussing it throughout the week and 
answering questions students might have with it as they come up. We will also do our best to put a 
scanned copy of the packet in .PDF form on the third grade website (which is almost ready to go, and 
the address will be included in next week’s newsletter). NOTE: There will no homework this week. It 
will be attached starting next Monday.

School Fees
The preferred method of paying school fees this year is online.  The web address you can go to in 
order to pay school fees is https://www.epayillinois.com/Home/ShowSiteLandingPage/31996.
Thanks!

Third Grade Website

http://watersschoolthirdgrade.weebly.com

Forms
The Waters Welcome Packet can be found online this year at this address:

http://www.waterselementary.org/uploads/2/2/0/1/22017434/welcome_packet_2016-17_final_aug29_4.pdf
It is an invaluable resource providing parents and caretakers with a LOT of information regarding the 

school.  We highly recommend everyone check it out!  If you need a hard copy for whatever reason, it may 
be requested in the office.
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